
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Michael Hourigan 
President 
Hourigan & Associates 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hourigan, 
 
On behalf of the AHRMM Board of Directors, Conference attendees, and staff, thank you so 
much for making our 43rd Annual Conference & Exhibition a huge success.  Your keynote 
address started the conference on a positive note.  We all appreciated the way you customized 
the program to benefit the 1,400 healthcare materials managers.  Your sense of humor added a 
special touch.  We have heard nothing but great comments on what an excellent job our 
keynote speaker did.  We sure picked a winner! 
 
Now that the Conference is over, we can’t wait to recommend you to other colleagues.  Not 
only did you deliver a great speech, but you were easy to work with.  I personally look forward 
to our paths crossing again in the near future.   
 
Warmest Regards,  
 
 
 
Catherine 
Director, Education & Meetings 
 
 


